
Secretary’s Report 2012
Membership of UK-TUG remains steady at around 150 people, with some turnover as new
members join (principally though our course programme), replacing the small number of
people who do not renew. Joint membership of UK-TUG and TUG remains popular, with
approximately one third of our members taking advantage of this route.

We have run the LATEX beginners course twice over the past year, and interest remains
strong. There is significant interest in learning LATEX from members of the publishing com-
munity along with students needing to write theses and similar documents.

I will be seeking to remain on the Committee, and assuming that this is the case will be
very happy to continue in my current role for the coming year.

Joseph Wright
UK-TUG Secretary


